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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

General Manager's Report

1.  Habitat for Humanity - SPRWS volunteers are scheduled to work on a Habitat for Humanity house on
August 8th.  The Board approved the purchase of lunch for the volunteers.
2.  Lead testing is done every three years; will report on the results when they are in.
3.  Present 2015 Budget at July meeting, Public Hearing will be held on September 2nd at 1900 Rice St.
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